
19thOctober 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

I amwriting to you to provide some level of guidance with regard to the tragic events
that are currently happening in Israel and Palestine.We understand that this may
directly affect a number of children and families from our school community.Whilst it
is important that as a school we remain impartial, our focus in school is to provide
support wherever needed to both children and families.

We have support networks in school that allow children to approach staff if andwhen
they are worried about anything. This message will be reinforced over the coming
weeks andmonths to all children.

If youwish to read, below is a link to an article about talking to your child about war
and conflict.
https://ineqe.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/TalkingToYourChild_Autumn2023_I
NEQE.pdf

We thank you for your understanding during these very uncertain times and our
thoughts are with everyonewho is affected.

Yours sincerely,

Ben Erskine
Principal
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